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Gautho, Julia

From: Sandra Rich <s.rich4@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 9:25 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Possible Spam [SPF Softfail] Stockton Bridge

As a home owner/resident of Capitola since 1989 I’d like to state my firm opposiƟon to removing the Stockton Bridge 
from the Village and replacing it with one that accommodates a bike route. It’s beauƟful and funcƟonal. It does not 
cause logjams nor contribute to flooding Some bikers may insist otherwise but it’s not true  (no proof) and it serves no 
heir special interest rather than our community.  
Please do not spoil our landmark or redesign our popular village SubmiƩed Sandra E Radabaugh-Rich Home owner and 
resident Sent from my iPhone 


